
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–3043/1dn
RCT:jlg:km

June 16, 1999

As requested, this draft requires ice cream and similar products to be “sold by liquid
measure”.  While current law requires ice cream and similar products to be sold by
liquid measure, I am not certain what “sold by” means.  It seems that a labeling
requirement might be clearer, if that is what is intended.
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